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Statement	of	MCSA	President	Peter	J.	Koutoujian	
regarding	congressional	police	reform	negotiations	

		
“Over	the	past	year,	Major	County	Sheriffs	of	America	(MCSA)	has	engaged	in	active	and	good	faith	
dialogue	with	lead	negotiators	regarding	police	reform	proposals.	

In	recent	months	as	these	discussions	have	intensified,	MCSA	has	remained	at	the	table	providing	
constructive	input	on	all	proposals	under	review,	as	well	as	suggestions	to	further	improve	the	
system.		Ensuring	that	different	ideas	and	perspectives	are	fully	considered	will	help	ensure	the	
best	possible	outcomes	for	everyone.		

We	look	forward	to	continued	collaboration	with	Congress	and	other	stakeholders	on	efforts	to	
improve	public	safety	for	the	communities	we	have	sworn	to	protect.”			
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